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ONE’s Maputo/Mombasa India Middle East (MIM) service  

upgrades to weekly service frequency 

 

Ocean Network Express (ONE) is pleased to announce that the Maputo/Mombasa India Middle East 

service (MIM) will increase its sailing frequency from fortnightly to weekly in January 2023. In line with 

this change, ONE will be deploying our vessels to the MIM service.  

 

The increased frequency will begin from the Westbound sailing arriving at Jebel Ali on 20th January 

2023 and the Eastbound sailing from Mombasa on 31st January 2023.  

 

The MIM service rotation remains unchanged as follows:  

Jebel Ali – Mundra – Mombasa - Maputo – Jebel Ali (Weekly frequency) 

 

 

 

The upgrade to a weekly sailing frequency will provide greater flexibility and convenience for ONE’s 

customers.  


